
I am a taxpayer here in NSW, I believe that Medicare Funding should be strictly for Health 
Procedures, aborting young lives for gender reasons is not an acceptable reason to be 
part of Medicare.  Taxpayers should not be funding these decisions based purely on 
cultural or personal preferences.

Every child, regardless of gender should be offered the Right to Human Life, so therefore 
this Bill should not be passed.

Thank you.


